
Hi Parents,  
 
After our long weekend, we plan to start our Halloween projects. Every child will be 
making a Jack-o-Lantern. We will go over the many shapes that they can use to make 
their jack-o- lantern face. We will be learning a few new finger plays and reading books 
about Halloween. We will also be playing Halloween listening games and counting 
games. I am sure the children will enjoy the Halloween fun. 
 
Wednesday and Thursday we will be having our first fire drill. I plan to explain to the 
children that its only practice and they need to be good listeners and follow directions. If 
you feel your child might be frightened, please let me know when you drop your child off. 
I will be sure to stay close to your child and assure them that they are safe and 
everything will be fine. 
 
Please remind your child to use the bathroom before school.  Our group meeting is the 
first thing that we do when they get to school and an important educational part of your 
child’s day. Many of the children are missing it to use the bathroom. We do take all the 
children before snack to use the bathroom so they do get a chance to use the bathroom 
during the school day. Thank you for your help. 
 
Have a great weekend! 
 
Denise Chamberlain 
697-4178 
 
	


